
 

 

March 1, 2022 
 
 
To:   All Faculty  

Non-Senate Academics, Researchers and Other Academics  
AP Department Business Officers and Staff  
Postdoctoral Scholars 

   
From:  June Betancourt, Director Academic Personnel  
 
Re: Systemwide Review and Comment Period Regarding Presidential Policy on 
Supplement to Military Pay 
 
 
The University of California Office of the President invites comments on proposed 
revisions to the Presidential Policy on Supplement to Military Pay. The proposed policy 
revisions include the following: 
 

• Removal of all references to the four-year review provision. 

• Additions/update of existing policy language including scope, definitions, benefits 
terminology, compliance/responsibility and procedures. 

• Updated links and addition of gender neutral language throughout the policy. 
 
The draft policy is posted on UCnet. Questions or comments may be directed to my 
attention at the email below and must be received by April 15, 2022.   
 
 ~~~ 
June Randrup Betancourt 
Director 
Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
june.betancourt@ucsb.edu 

https://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/working-at-uc/supplement-to-military-pay-review.html

